
PRESENTS

Christmas Tree Extravaganza
Lights of Gratitude

Open to Public
December 

7, 8, 9   
2023

Nominate a Military Family with need
to Receive a Fully Decorated Christmas Tree

20 Pre-lit artificial fully 
decorated Christmas Trees 

will be donated to very deserving 
Military Families here in the NC area.

  

These beautiful trees will be on display
 for the public to view and vote on their 

favorite Christmas trees Dec 7-9.

Support U.S.Armed Forces will provide
7.5 ft Yorkshire Fir LED Pre-lit Trees

     Donated by: 

The trees will be decorated by
 local community groups, businesses, 

civic organizations, school groups, 
and individual families.

Contact: Crystal Carlson
ccarlson@susaf.org

919.606.0158
Support U.S.Armed Forces, Inc. 

Certified IRS-designated 501(c)(3) non-profit charity
Tax ID # 26-4642513 

www.susaf.orgPresented By:

The Trees will be wrapped 
and delivered to the Military Families

on Tuesday, Dec 12 
starting at 11 am until 
all trees are delivered

We are looking for Military families that 
are in need of a Christmas Tree and 
do not have the financial ability to 

purchase a tree for Christmas.

If you know a Military Family that you would 
like to nominate, please contact us 

at the email listed below.  
The military family needs to be with 

the NCNG (within 75 miles of Raleigh), 
or at Fort Liberty, Camp Lejeune, 

or Seymour Johnson

Deadline to nominate a family is
November 20, 2023.

To nominate a family send an email to:
ccarlson@susaf.org

We will send you a nomination form to get 
information about the military family.
The information will be confidential, 

and will not be published or sold.

Additional Information about 
the “Lights of Gratitude” 
scan the QR Code


